
SERGEANT PROMOTION 

 
Shown above left to right: Judge Richard Clarino, Police Chief  

Bruce Campbell, Sergeant Vincent Spampinato, and Town of  

Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio. 

 

At the April 9th Town of Newburgh Town Board Meeting, Police Officer Vincent Spampinato was 

promoted to the position of Sergeant in the Town of Newburgh Police Department.  Sergeant 

Spampinato has worked as a Police Officer for the Town for almost 19 years. 

 

The Honorable Richard Clarino administered the Oath, and Officer Spampinato’s wife Terrieann 

Spampinato held the Bible. 

 

The Town Hall was filled with supporting family, friends and fellow Police Officers. 
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